

Grand Commander Clinton H. Cagle, KCT

June Wisconsin

Its June and the end of another Chivalric year for the Grand Commandery of Wisconsin. Your new Grand Commandery Officers will be meeting to put together their plan of action for the next year and will start to address the coming Inspection Season. Now is the time for you to contact the Grand Recorder and or the Grand Commander if there are any special concerns or considerations you want made for your Commandery's inspection. Recorders and Commanders should also be putting together a plan for the upcoming year too. They should also be getting their calendar in order so they get all of their reports in on time to the Grand Recorder for his report to the Grand Encampment. We have seen some very different activities addressed this past year and if anything, the results should help us to have confidence that the system works. We saw a change in the Grand Encampment and its leadership. I think we did the right thing and I have every confidence that we are on the right track. We will see some changes come through also in our own uniforms and other items that were addressed at the last Triennial. We simply needed the Grand Encampment to codify these changes and get them in the regulations and statutes so we could adopt them in their proper form. So yes we will see some changes, it just took some time. Speaking of Triennial...the next one is going to be in Salt Lake City, Utah! Start planning now, it should be a great time. We need to get a Drill Team together and up to speed for this one. This is my last supplement article and I want to thank everyone for the great support and for doing such a wonderful job this year. You guys are awesome, and you are the reason we will have a future in Wisconsin. I really want to thank some of my hardest working Sir Knights, SK Mick Olson- PGC, SK Shawn Noble, SK Brad Bingheim, my office staff and of course my Lady Tina. You, wonderful people are my rock and your support and guidance made this year a success. To you and all of the Sir Knights in the State of Wisconsin, I say thank you and may God Bless you everyone.

Courteously yours; SK Clinton H. Cagle, KCT